
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, May 31, 2022 8:22 AM 
'FITAD' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03245-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket 20220000 Ten-year site plans for FP&L 

Good Morning, FITAD. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220000, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: FITAD <fitadl@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 6:07 PM 
To: Jacob Imig <Jlmig@psc.state.fl.us>; Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20220000 Ten-year site plans for FP&L 

I couldn't not make it to this event but I would like to submit my comment for the ten-year site plans submitted by 
Florida' s electric utilities. 

FPL is asking for new extreme winter load forecasts based on the Texas Winter Storm. Minded this is a once in however 
many years storm. It is not the average winter storm in this area. Florida's winter storm are rather mild considered the 
rest of the nation. I do not agree with this plan and think FP&L is asking for too much. 

It will allow FP&L to build and raise rates for new generation for implausible winter forecasts. Specifically more natural 
gas, which has been experiencing price volatility like never before in which they can ask for even more money. This is 
ridiculous scenario planning and just another money grab when the last one has created chaos and harmed real lives 
throughout NW FL and continues to do so. I am against this plan. Thank you. Ms. Jayleen Fretwell, Pensacola, FL 
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